
 
 

  

                              
         

                

 

                                             

 

 

 

   

  

 

   

     

 

 

  

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
October 13, 2020 

Officer Involved Shooting 

Adams County, Colo. – (October 13, 2020): 

The Adams County Critical Incident Team are investigating an officer-involved-shooting in the 8300 block 

of Fox Street. 

On October 13, 2020 at approximately 2:20 p.m., members of the Adams County Sheriff’s Office HAVOC 

team were attempting to arrest a fugitive. The fugitive suspect was struck by a HAVOC deputy’s gunfire 

subsequent to a hostage situation. The suspect is deceased. 

The investigation is ongoing and preliminary. The Adams County Critical Incident Team has been called 

in to do the investigation. The HAVOC team deputies involved will be placed on Administrative Leave 

with pay pending the outcome of the investigation. 

-END-

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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